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“Kevin Finds Purpose and Gives Value to AmeriTitle” 
Article by Becky Holm 

The following is a summarized piece. Full article is available for reading at your local SORB office. 

Job Coach, Brandi Bellinger, Kevin and 
General Manager Barry Robinson 

 

 
 

“I do things for them and I’m an asset to the company … I like being a 
part of a team where I feel like I’m contributing something important.” 
                                                                  - Kevin 

Kevin was hired to conduct filing, light janitorial activities, assist 
with mailings, managing office equipment such as copy 
machines, and restocking refreshments for both co-workers and 
clients. 

 

He has learned to prioritize his task list and is now comfortable 
with taking the initiative in starting projects that help those 
around him.  

 

“He’s always here on time and a joy to be around,” General 
Manager Barry Robinson said, “He’s just a phenomenal 
employee.” 

Kevin, an individual experiencing autism, hasn’t always found being a team member easy. With the 
support of his job coach, Brandi Bellinger, and the encouragement from his co-workers at AmeriTitle, 
Kevin thrives in the work environment. 
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Our Douglas County Rummage Sale brought in $669.78 
for Open People events! 

Special thanks to the community for their contributions. 


